
WELCOME TO A NEW PARTNERSHIP
WITH 

HIGHGATE NEWTOWN 
COMMUNITY PARTNERS 

Hello I am Sarah Hoyle, I am

delighted to welcome this new

partnership with HNCP,  I have

been the Manager of Kentish

Town Community Centre for

the last six years.

Kentish Town Community Centre, 17 Busby Place, 
London NW5 2SP 0207 482 3212

www.ktcc.org.uk : @KentishTownCC

I am very lucky to run one of

the most innovative community

spaces in Camden. We are

innovative because we believe

in partnerships, testing out

new ideas and and using our

space in a multitude of

different ways. 

We are really pleased to be

working with Highgate

Newtown Community Partners

on a new Under 5's Stay and

Play service which will start in

January 2024. We are opening

the service to help young

families in our area develop

and thrive. 

For more information email:

Nadinehncc@outlook.com


